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Service Children's Community Choir

The Service Children's Community Choir (formerly

NMKC) reformed in September 2021 and now that

restrictions are easing further we wanted to reach out to all

schools in the Garrison and Richmond areas to invite more

children to take part in our singing sessions.

We will be meeting weekly on Thursday evenings (6.15pm

-7.30 pm) plus we also have some Sunday Sessions planned

over the next few weeks supported by our Music leads

Joshua Hadfield and Liz Latta.  Sessions are held at Le

Cateau and supervised by DBS checked staff from North

Yorkshire schools.  All children from Year 2 - Year 11

welcome!  It would be amazing to make some musical

memories together.

For further information please contact Angela Campbell,

Service Pupil Champion at

servicechildrenscommunitychoir@gmail.com.  
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